GLENRIDGE GIVES
HOLIDAY GIFT CARD COLLECTION

This year, the Glenridge community will be providing
families in need with assistance during the holiday
season. To help make the season brighter for our
families, we will be providing gift cards that can be
used to purchase necessities and gifts.

To streamline this support for families we are
collecting gift cards to Target or Walmart. Monetary
donations are also accepted!

Starting on the 14th, gift cards can be dropped off in
the front office or visit the PTO website to make a
monetary donation. Donations are tax deductible.

Your generosity during this holiday season is greatly
appreciated!

For questions, contact:
Katie Burkard, katherineburkard@claytonschools.net
Jennifer Todd, jennifertodd@claytonschools.net
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https://www.claytonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12130

